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Ship’s Log -  September 2024

  Fleet Captain           Rear Commodore                     Commodore                            Treasurer           Communications 

 When                  Event                               Where

                                 

Sept. 8			   AYC Golf					     Eagle Landing GC, Oregon OH.
Sept. 13,14,15		  Sun Parlour Boat Club REGATTA		  Holiday Harbour grounds
Sept. 20			   General Membership Meeting		  SPBC Clubhouse
Sept. 27			   TGIF  Fundraiser Dinner for Hospice	 SPBC Clubhouse

I warned them I needed recent pictures for the Log (no offence to anyone)
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http://www.sunparlourboatclub.com
http://www.facebook.com/groups/810620342327085/
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Marilyn St. Pierre

Wow what a beautiful Commodore Reception . Thank You to everyone who helped to make it so special  I 
truly appreciate it.
 
Had a Commodore Fundraiser at Seaway . Thank you Rick  and Izzie for stepping up and helping us with 
the event . Rick did a great job cooking the Peameal bacon . Lots of compliments. I would also like to 
thank all the club members and P.C.’s that came and supported me . I appreciate all of you.
 
The Regatta is coming up very fast ( Sept13,14 & 15 th. ) This should be a great event don’t miss it .
 
Enjoy the rest of the Summer and stay safe !

Website Link

Facebook Link

http://www.happydaysboatcentre.com
http://www.facebook.com/happydaysboatcentre/


I’m hoping that the Summer has gone well for everyone so far this year. As I sit and write this, I can’t be-
lieve that September is around the corner. There are a couple of events that I’m still responsible for, one 
being the Annual SPBC Regatta. It has been scheduled for September 13th to September 15th this year. 
I don’t know if anyone remembers, but this is the original date that we hosted this event, although it was 
our Annual BBQ back then. Our outstanding Communications Officer has sent out an event flyer that show 
the schedule and an updated one is out (or forth coming) with the final details that include the times and 
costs for the dinners. As usual, we need those that want to have a steak or chicken dinner to pre-register 
and links to do so are included on the updated flyer. We will have LIMITED QUANTITIES of meals avail-
able at the door. However, they will be sold on a first come first served basis so if you don’t register for 
dinner, you may not get one. This year, for both Friday and Saturday night, we will offer pizza as late-
night food starting sometime around 9:30pm till midnight. Entertainment on Friday will be Karaoke, host-
ed by our very own Communications Officer, Rick Ingalls followed by Rick’s band, The Power & Glory on 
Saturday night. The event requires some help with the food, setup and take down, wristbands and several 
other tasks. Please reach out to me or FC Jerry Taylor if you have a little time to assist. We NEED IT….we 
are not getting any younger 😊

I have yet to finalize our Membership Appreciation Night, so please stay tuned and once the Regatta has 
wrapped up, I will get information out to you for this event. I can tell you that the theme will be 60’s to 
70’s comedy TV shows!!! In the next few weeks, the 2024 Ball Committee will be providing details on the 
SPBC Commodore’s Ball honoring Commodore Marilyn St Pierre. Please watch out for event details and if 
you can, please plan on attending. 

Moving on, we have the huge task of getting ready for the 2024 Change of Watch and getting the Board 
setup for the 2025 season. If anyone is interested in joining the SPBC Board of Directors, please contact 
myself or any board member for details. My door is always open to discuss the roles and how together we 
can continue to help the Club to grow.

Even though 2024 has been a fantastic year, we as a Club have had several members become ill, suffer an 
injury and even lost great allies and past Club leaders. As we finish out the 2024 boating season, PLEASE 
STAY SAFE, enjoy the last few months of warm Summer and Fall weather and watch out for one another.

ViceCommodore’s
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Hello everyone, what a great summer it has been.

The SPBC has supplied its members with lots of fun activities to take part in, and we are not done with 
the fun.

I hope you had a chance to attend some of the AYC Poker Runs and Regattas as well as all the great 
events we have put on.

Speaking of regattas The Sun Parlour Boat Club Regatta is just around the corner September 13, 14, and 
15 and, other than the Commodores Ball this is our biggest event of the season.  It is always fun to hang 
out with your fellow members, cook together and share stories and the memories you have made this 
summer.

The pre-sold cook your own steak and chicken dinners are always a great hit and they always sell out 
fast, so please do not wait to purchase your tickets in advance. There are only a limited number of 
dinners available.
There might be some available at the entrance, but only a few if any.  See the flyer for all the information 
you will need. 

We have more things in store so watch for the announcements.

The General Membership Meeting date has been moved to September 20th at 7:00 pm. Please save the 
date, this meeting is very important and a great way for you be get caught up on all the Club’s business 
and plans.  It is also a great time to recommend things to do for next year.

There is lots of summer left, so stay safe and have fun.

https://local.infobel.ca/CA103914081-5199804262/mark_s_marine_propellers-belle_river.html
https://www.bullseyepizzaonline.com/
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      Pat Brough
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We have a very busy September with the Regatta, our General Membership Meeting and our Fundraiser 
for Hospice all coming up.  We will be reaching out to you, our members for assistance with these events, 
so please step forward if possible.  

It’s also, unfortunately, time to start thinking of putting our boats to bed for the winter.  Time to knock 
off those maintenance items we’ve been putting off all summer and to look forward to next year.  I know 
Gerry & I have been thinking of a major trip with our “Pura Vida” next summer and will enjoy planning 
during the dark winter days.  

But, there is still lots of summer left so lets keep playing safe.

http://www.islandviewmarina.com
http://www.islandviewmarina.com


Membership Chair

  Izzie Dulmage

No picture

available
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As you know our 2003 Past Commodore and 2024 Membership Chair, Gary Frowley, passed away last 
month.  He was a well loved and admired member of our club.  He will be missed.

I am taking over this position for the balance of the year.  If you do not have your membership cards and/
or roster book, please contact me at izzied2017@gmail.com 

Our Annual Regatta will soon be here.  Please check out the poster in this log or in your emails.  There will 
be a steak/chicken (cook your own) BBQ with all the fixings. Please pre-order and prepay by e-tranfer to 
membersofspbc@gmail.com

See you there.

mailto:izzied2017%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:membersofspbc%40gmail.com?subject=
http://www.dansnauticalshop.com
http://www.simply-swimwear.com
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    Rick Ingalls

With the swift approach of our 2024 Regatta, I guess I should advertise the outstanding entertainment 
that we will be enjoying.  The Friday night effort will be yours to produce as Karaoke will offer you the 
opportunity to show off your finest talents or to just sit back and watch others do so.  Hey, it’s always a 
hoot.

Saturday evening, after stuffing yourself with a dinner, cooked to perfection, as you will see to that, 
literally, we offer you the return of the Power and the Glory Band to rock your night away.  We have a lot 
of newer material, a new member and harmonies up the keyster, so, come on and check it out, you just 
might have a good time.

www.holidayharbourmarina.ca
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A special request from your Fleet Captain

   The Regatta is coming up fast and it is our biggest event of the year at the Club, and we could really 
   use your help.
   We are returning back to a three day event like we used to do because our members deserve a full 
   weekend of fun.
   If you could volunteer some of your time to help us out it would be great,and we would really 
   appreciate it...thanks
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		      		 Log Report – Vice Commodore
April 2022 		

                         Past Commodores               * Denotes Deceased

1968/69    Jerry Rice		  2001	 Jim Cyrowski
1970/71    Lyle Blonde*		  2002	 Dave Wright
1972/73    Shad Richard*	 2003	 Gary Frowley*
1974/75    Ted Bulmer*		  2004	 Gary Coles
1976           Orv Mackey*		  2005	 Chris Amlin
1977           Bob Morley		  2006	 Bill Woods
1978           George McKee*	 2007	 John Bowers*
1979           Stan Beneteau*	 2008	 Marty Zamparo*
1980           Jack Northwood*	 2009	 Shawn O’Neil
1981/82   Mike Martin*		  2010	 Reg Major
1983/84   Ken Thoms*		  2011	 Sharon Amlin
1985/86   Bob Walker		  2012	 Jerry Taylor
1987          Murray Byers*	 2013	 Matt Morrison*
1988          Al Kersey*		  2014	 Reg Major
1989          Gerry Murphy*	 2015      Doug Potier
1990          Vera Haller		  2016      Keith Postma
1991          Jack Robertson*	 2017      Izzie Dulmage
1992          John Glover*		  2018	 Rick Ingalls
1993          Brian Hale 		  2019      Neil Bastien
1994          Drew Paupst                   2020	 Bill Deans
1995          Steve Willing		  2021	 Dan Fitzpatrick
1996          Bill Fairlie                        2022	 Gerry Veerman
1997          Bob Coulter		  2023	 Pat Brough
1998	     Sue Laporte		
1999	     John Taylor*
2000	     Don Gulick

Directors
Communications	   Rick Ingalls          519-735-7345
Recording Secretary    Susan LaPorte      519-738-1147
Treasurer		    Margaret Bowers 226-246-1392
Membership		    Izzie Dulmage      519-996-2794 
Fleet Chaplain		   Fr. Stan Fraser      519-919-0678

September Birthdays

	 Loreine Murphy		  02-Sep
	 Bill Ladell			   05-Sep
	 Neil Bastien			   06-Sep
	 Richard Charlebois		  7-Sept
	 Shawn Dunn			  10-Sep
	 Linda Ramer			   10-Sep
	 Michael Primeau		  12-Sep
	 Dan Mailloux			  12-Sep
	 Cheryl Godin			  15-Sep
	 Matthew Godin		  16-Sep
	 Bill Deans			   16-Sep
	 Stacey Greenwood		  19-Sep
	 Bob Coulter			   19-Sep
	 Lucy Wright			   21-Sep
	 Douglas Pflug		  23-Sept
	 Nancy Fairlie			  24-Sep
	 Cathy Frowley		  25-Sep
	 Bryn Foreman		  25-Sept
	 Lynda Glover			  26-Sep
	 Randy Traubert		  26-Sep
	 Julie Holmes			   27-Sep
	 Valerie Taylor			  27-Sep
	 Tony Marvelli			  28-Sep

September Anniversaries

	 Kevin & Natalie Mutterback		 01-Sep
	 Mark & Laura Rochemont		  02-Sep
	 Brad & Tina Gelinas			  05-Sep
	 Bob & Jean Northwood		  06-Sep
	 Bob & Tammy Cikalo		  06-Sep
	

Flag Officers
Commodore	            Marilyn St. Pierrre   519-988-9695
Vice Commodore      Chris Amlin               519-978-0607
Rear Commodore     Scott Pillon	         519-980-6357 
Fleet Captain            Jerry Taylor  	         519-919-3487
Immediate P/C          Pat Brough              226-345-0101

   Pat & Karen Ferguson			   11-Sep
   Jeffrey & Laura Gilmore			   13-Sep
   Mitch & Andrea Mayrand			  14-Sep
   Dave Leaman & Kathy Sinclair		  15-Sep
   Mike Essenpreis & Shannon Buchner	 18-Sep
   Neil & Bat Bastien				   19-Sep
   Dean & Julie Carey			   22-Sep
   Michael & Linda Ramer			   24-Sep
   Pat & Sabina Fox				    27-Sep
   Barry & LeeAnn Chute			   27-Sep



events

 When                  Event                               Where
Sept. 8			   AYC Golf					     Eagle Landing GC, Oregon OH.
Sept. 13,14,15		  Sun Parlour Boat Club REGATTA		  Holiday Harbour grounds
Sept. 20			   General Membership Meeting		  SPBC Clubhouse
Sept. 27			   TGIF  Fundraiser Dinner for Hospice	 SPBC Clubhouse

Oct. 5				   Chili Cookoff & Games			   SPBC Clubhouse
Oct. 19 or 26			  Membership Appreciation Night		  location TBD

Nov. 16			   Commodore’s Ball				    TBD

Dec. 13			   Change of Watch				    SPBC Clubhouse

Note*   More dates to be added after confering with Holiday Harbour management


